From: Ronald Wloch

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; LisaMangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: RE: Deal between State Parks and San Luis Obispo Air Pollution Control District
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 10:41:37 PM

| have used Oceano Dunes SVRA many times. | look forward to bringing my 7 year old grand
daughter there this summer. | am a resident of beautiful Hermosa Beach in Southern
California and can certainly appreciate clean beach air and water. Please, before making any
decision to close or limit vehicular access to Oceano Dunes SVRA, | ask you to first thoroughly
investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA. Also what is the impact of the marine
biological material from the ocean as a contributor to the air monitoring Data? What
percentage of dust actually comes from the SVRA? Until these variables are researched the
agreement between State Parks and San Luis Obispo APCD should not go forward. Our
wonderful State Parks belong to all Californians. As a disabled senior citizen | can no longer do
much hiking or pedestrian touring of our state parks and now rely on SVRA's for much of my
recreation. | Trust you will exercise your due diligence on this important issue. Thank You,
Ron Wloch, Hermosa Beach,CA
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